
 1 

 

 

2020 Corporate Energy Report 
 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council continue advocating with the Province for Ontario’s electricity to be supplied 

from emission free sources. 

2. The Regional Chair send a letter to York Region Members of Provincial Parliament 

and the Ontario Minister of Energy, Northern Development and Mines in response to 

the Independent Electricity System Operator’s December 2020 Annual Planning 

Outlook requesting that its outstanding Long-Term Energy Plan be updated and give 

strong preference to zero-emission sources of electricity supply. 
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